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Agreed Report for BOM Meeting on Thursday 14th December 2023  

 

 Opening Prayer 

 All members present 

 Minutes of meeting on 25/10/23 were read out and  matters arising were discussed 

 The Child Protection Oversight Report and Anti Bullying Oversight Report were read 

out 

 Living our ethos: We are celebrating Advent at present and the Servant Sisters, and 

Fr. Eamon have been visiting the school to speak with the children 

 The new Board of Management Governance Manual was examined and the 

Roles and responsibilities were discussed and explained. The following officers of the 

Board were elected: 

-Chairperson: Tom O’Brien 

-Secretary: James O’Sullivan (Principal) 

-Treasurer: Majella Canty 

 Health and Safety was discussed. 

Michael Pyne is the new Health and Safety Officer on the Board along with Peter 

Ryan, who will act as the Health and Safety Officer in the school 

 Correspondence from the Department of Education including circulars and directives 

along with correspondence from Allianz regarding insurance renewal 

 The Treasurer gave a Financial Report in line with FFSU guidelines and the new 

signees on the school bank account were ratified. 

 Mr. O’Sullivan gave the Principal’s Report, which outlined all of the activities and 

initiatives going on in the school since the last Board meeting. 

 School Plan//School Self evaluation 

-School self-evaluation is ongoing with a focus on Wellbeing. The School 

improvement plan has been published. 

 


